From: Ruth philips [
Sent: i i
To:

Subject: Re. Planning Application - Reference2017/1224/P

Attention: Patrick Marfleet

Re: 103 Chetwynd Road - Proposed Extension

Further to our email of 7th April we omitted to state that we arce the resident/owners of 105 Chetwynd Road
which is immediately to the eastern side of No. 103.

We also ought to clarify what modifications we are looking for which are:

1. A sustantial reduction in height of the proposed extension in order to address our previously stated
concerns.

2. The strengthening and support of the boundary wall because we do not want this demolished even
inadvertently due to construction being carried out.

3. The redesign of the corrugated roof over the sideway in order to prevent any rainwater being discharged
onto our property.

Could you please kindly acknowlege receipt of both these emails.

Ruth and Graham Scherzer



